
NOTICE TO THE BAR 

JUNE 1 VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING ON PROPOSED 

COURT RULE AMENDMENTS AND COMMITTEE REPORTS 

The Supreme Court has scheduled a virtual public hearing on Supreme Court 
Committee reports for Wednesday, June 1, 2022. The hearing will begin at 10:00 
a.m. and will cover the following reports previously published and posted for
comment by notices to the bar dated January 28, 2022 and January 31, 2022:

(1) Civil Practice Committee - 2020-2022 Report

(2) Special Civil Part Practice Committee - 2020-2022 Report

(3) Tax Court Committee - 2020-2022 Report

(4) Family Practice Committee - Out-of-Cycle Report on Child Support
Guidelines Quadrennial Review

(5) Criminal Practice Committee - Ad Hoc Report on Discovery
Obligations Related to Jailhouse Informants

Those reports and recommendations are posted on the Judiciary's Internet 

website at https://www.njcourts.gov under "Courts" then "Supreme Court Committee 
Reports." 

Anyone who wishes to speak at the June 1 virtual hearing should so indicate 

via email sent to Comments.Mailbox@njcourts.gov by Wednesday, May 25, 2022. 

The request must specify the report and recommendations on which the individual 

seeks to speak and whether the speaker will be representing an organization. 

Please note that the time limit on each speaker's presentation will be five minutes. 
In advance of the hearing, those individuals will be provided instructions regarding 
the process and the technology that will be used. 

The hearing will use the Zoom platform and will be live-streamed. For those 

wishing to view the hearing, a link will be posted on the front page of the Judiciary 
website (https://www.njcourts.gov) the morning of the hearing. 

Glenn A. Grant 

Administrative Director of the Courts 

Dated: May 5, 2022 
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